
SHARED GOVERNANCE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF NOVEMBER 30, 2020 

3:00 P.M., VIA ZOOM 
 
 
 The Shared Governance Executive Committee met at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, November 
30, 2020, via Zoom. The following members were present:  Ms. Bliss Adkison, Dr. Ross 
Alexander, Dr. Andrea Hunt, Dr. Molly Mathis, Dr. Michelle Nelson, Dr. Vicki Pierce, Dr. Terry 
Richardson, Mr. Jarrod Russell, Mr. Evan Thornton, and Dr. Laura Williams.  Dr. Leah Whitten, 
Chairperson, presided. 
 
Call of Meeting to Order 
 
 Dr. Whitten called the meeting to order. 
 
Approval of Agenda 
 
 On motion by Dr. Richardson and second by Dr. Hunt, the agenda was approved 
unanimously. 
 
Approval of Minutes of the E-Business of November 16, 2020 
 

On motion by Dr. Richardson and second by Dr. Pierce, the minutes were approved 
unanimously. 
 
Report from the Chair 
 

Dr. Whitten announced one remaining SGEC meeting for the fall semester and thanked 
committee members for their flex




